
Report  An  Incident  of
Reasonable Suspicion

To report a student, please email Ben Coffey, Dean of
Students, at coffeyb@mcpherson.edu
To report an employee, please email Brenda Stocklin-
Smith,  Director  of  Human  Resources,  at
stocklib@mcpherson.edu

 

Include the student’s name, time and date of incident, and any
other appropriate details.  Please do not include a student or
employee’s ID or social security number.

Dean Coffey or Mrs. Stocklin-Smith will contact you.
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